
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

"Park Board Commissioners - DL" <PBCDL@vancouver.ca>
Date: 4/15/2016 2:38:54 PM

Subject: Final update on oil slick in English Bay

Greetings Mayor, Council and Park Board Commissioners:

Please see notes below on the reported oil:

- Canadian Coast Guard (CCG) crews have been unable to determine the source of the diesel sheen. The vessels at 
anchor in English bay have been checked along with a barge near the diesel sheen. The search for a source also included 
False Creek up to Science World

- CCG crews are standing down at this time.

- VFRS sent crews to the nearby beaches (on both English Bay and Kitsilano sides). They were unable to locate any sheen 
from shore.

That's all for now on this. Please let me know if I can provide additional information.

Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston
City Manager
Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
O. 604 873 7627
T. Sadhuajohnston

Page 1

3/20/2017

mailto:%22Johnston,%20Sadhu%22%20%3CSadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca%3E
mailto:CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca
mailto:PBCDL@vancouver.ca

